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Top DEP Stories 
 
WPXI: Code Orange Air Quality Action Day declared for Friday in western Pennsylvania 
https://www.wpxi.com/news/local/code-orange-air-quality-action-day-declared-friday-western-
pennsylvania/UXWPVY6JFZDSNHEVRVBTKNOZFQ/ 
 
NorthcentralPA.com: New apprenticeship program trains workers to plug defunct oil and gas wells 
https://www.northcentralpa.com/business/new-apprenticeship-program-trains-workers-to-plug-
defunct-oil-and-gas-wells/article_839198c2-6421-11ef-883c-2b76b79c58eb.html 
 
 
Mentions 
 
WNEP: Residents react to new warehouse proposal in Carbon County 
https://www.wnep.com/article/news/local/carbon-county/new-warehouse-proposed-in-carbon-
county-kidder-township/523-6f6aac5e-132c-4005-9156-662672fe4380 
 
Tioga Publishing: Area lawmakers again take on “eggs and issues” at Chamber breakfast 
https://www.tiogapublishing.com/news/state/area-lawmakers-again-take-on-eggs-and-issues-at-
chamber-breakfast/article_67799cb1-c1cc-5624-a0a2-227490f8e7c0.html 
 
DuBois Courier-Express: New Sheetz approved by Clarion County planners 
https://www.thecourierexpress.com/the_leader_vindicator/news/local/new-sheetz-approved-by-
clarion-county-planners/article_8f2be88a-617a-11ef-a648-dff10fee2f46.html 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Continued investment in conservation on farm (Op-Ed) 
https://www.dailyitem.com/opinion/continued-investment-in-conservation/article_64375a94-65f1-
11ef-81cf-776d6c0373bf.html 
 
Sayre Morning Times: Athens Twp. residents express concerns about roads, supervisors review letter 
from DEP 
https://www.morning-times.com/news/image_2dc5a4b4-6639-11ef-b883-dbc3258235f4.html 
 
 
East Palestine Train Derailment 
 
Union Progress: Derailment awakens memories of a tragic fire years ago as the losses pile up 
https://www.unionprogress.com/2024/08/30/derailment-awakens-memories-of-a-tragic-fire-years-ago-
as-the-losses-pile-up/ 
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Climate Change 
 
Spotlight PA: Abortion, climate change cases await decisions from Pa.’s highest courts 
https://www.spotlightpa.org/news/2024/08/pennsylvania-supreme-commonwealth-court-abortion-
climate-change-guns/ 
 
 
Conservation and Recreation 
 
Tribune-Democrat: DCNR chief tours Johnstown, sees 'opportunities big and small' in project plans 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/dcnr-chief-tours-johnstown-sees-opportunities-big-and-small-in-
project-plans/article_1cf0c4c0-6625-11ef-a3b6-4318af90867d.html 
 
Beaver County Times: Over the Garden Gate: The 'key' to a great garden, keystone plants 
https://www.timesonline.com/story/lifestyle/home-garden/2024/08/27/the-key-to-a-great-garden-
keystone-plants-beaver-county/74924653007/ 
 
Chester County Daily Local: Schuylkill River Greenways and Take it Outdoors Adventures bring 
educational adventure on the river 
https://www.dailylocal.com/2024/08/30/schuylkill-river-greenways-and-take-it-outdoors-adventures-
brings-educational-adventure-on-the-river/ 
 
Lock Haven Express: City to offer engagement for Hanna Park designs 
https://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2024/08/city-to-host-pickleball-tournament-offer-
engagement-for-hanna-park-designs/ 
 
 
Energy 
 
Times News: Solar company wants review of ordinance 
https://www.tnonline.com/20240828/solar-company-wants-review-of-ordinance/ 
 
Utility Dive: Pennsylvania state senator to propose loan fund to spur new power plants 
https://www.utilitydive.com/news/pennsylvania-yaw-bill-power-plant-loan-fund-permitting-pjm-
capacity/725600/ 
 
Utility Dive: PJM capacity prices could jump 157% in next auction: Morgan Stanley 
https://www.utilitydive.com/news/pjm-capacity-prices-auction-morgan-stanley-esai-nrg-vistra-
pseg/725618/ 
 
Utility Dive: Getting real about reliability in PJM 
https://www.utilitydive.com/news/pjm-interconnection-reliability-energy-capacity/725614/ 
 
Inside Climate News: The US Appetite for Electricity Grew Massively in the First Half of 2024, and Solar 
Power Rose to the Occasion 
https://insideclimatenews.org/news/29082024/inside-clean-energy-solar-electricity-growth/ 
 
WJAC: New solar array unveiled at Prince Gallitzin State Park 
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https://wjactv.com/news/local/new-solar-array-unveiled-at-prince-gallitzin-state-park# 
 
Latrobe Bulletin: Zoning hearing board prepares for continued hearing on solar farming 
https://www.latrobebulletinnews.com/news/local/zoning-hearing-board-prepares-for-continued-
hearing-on-solar-farming/article_8f57de4a-64d1-11ef-9729-4fae3d2c989e.html 
 
Observer Reporter: Solar for Schools: Energy program introduced at GCCTC 
https://www.observer-reporter.com/news/local-news/2024/aug/30/solar-for-schools-energy-program-
introduced-at-gcctc/ 
 
Altoona Mirror: Prince Gallitzin solar array dedicated 
https://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2024/08/prince-gallitzin-solar-array-dedicated/ 
 
Clearfield Progress-News: Dunn lauds solar energy at Prince Gallitzin State Park 
https://www.theprogressnews.com/news/dunn-lauds-solar-energy-at-prince-gallitzin-state-
park/article_eb9d902a-6632-11ef-b6cf-0f9630abf8dd.html 
 
 
Mining 
 
Citizens’ Voice: Ashley leaders: Warehouse eyed for former Huber Breaker site 
https://www.citizensvoice.com/news/ashley-leaders-warehouse-eyed-for-former-huber-breaker-
site/article_390a471a-657d-11ef-9dd2-23401dd7b13f.html 
 
 
Oil and Gas 
 
Bloomberg: Bloomberg: Harris Rules Out Fracking Ban, Threading Needle on Fossil Fuels 
https://www.bloomberg.com/news/articles/2024-08-30/harris-rules-out-fracking-ban-threading-
needle-on-fossil-fuels?embedded-checkout=true 
 
WHYY: Philly Gas Commission passes rules that limit public participation in PGW budget process 
https://whyy.org/articles/philly-gas-comission-public-participation-budget/ 
 
 
Vector Management 
 
Pennlive: Lanternfly peak, lawn grubs, and last call for pruning: This Weekend in the Garden 
https://www.pennlive.com/gardening/2024/08/lanternfly-peak-lawn-grubs-and-last-call-for-pruning-
this-weekend-in-the-garden.html 
 
York Dispatch: Pennsylvania ranks in the top 10 nationwide for Lyme disease: Here's how you can 
prevent it 
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/news/health/2024/08/29/pennsylvania-ranks-in-the-top-10-
nationwide-for-lyme-disease-heres-how-you-can-prevent-it/74967167007/ 
 
FOX43: Mosquito spraying operations in portions of Hamilton Township, Franklin County set for Sept. 3 
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https://www.fox43.com/article/news/local/franklin-county/west-nile-virus-mosquito-spraying-
scheduled-franklin-county-hamilton-township/521-a6fe8180-50f7-4352-9488-5237a67ff9da 
 
 
Waste 
 
Propublica: Biden EPA Rejects Plastics Industry’s Fuzzy Math That Misleads Customers About Recycled 
Content 
https://www.propublica.org/article/epa-rejects-mass-balance-plastics-recycling-safer-choice 
 
WTAJ: Hazardous waste collection event to take place in Clearfield County 
https://www.wtaj.com/news/local-news/hazardous-waste-collection-event-to-take-place-in-clearfield-
county/ 
 
 
Water 
 
Latrobe Bulletin: DTMA welcomes new board member 
https://www.latrobebulletinnews.com/townnews/politics/dtma-welcomes-new-board-
member/article_58858810-656f-11ef-8510-3396b67d0a80.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Underwater drone to assist crews in the Allegheny Valley during river emergencies 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/underwater-drone-to-assist-crews-in-the-allegheny-
valley-during-river-emergencies/ 
 
Lebtown.com: Palmyra council hears report on local geology, discusses refuse company bids 
https://lebtown.com/2024/08/30/palmyra-council-hears-report-on-local-geology-discusses-refuse-
company-bids/ 
 
Altoona Mirror: AWA investigating Plane 9 dam issue 
https://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2024/08/awa-investigating-plane-9-dam-issue/ 
 
Altoona Mirror: Airport planning to extend stormwater drainage system 
https://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2024/08/airport-planning-to-extend-stormwater-
drainage-system/ 
 
abc27: Juniata County residents suffer significant damages following overnight storms' 
https://www.abc27.com/news/top-stories/numerous-roads-closed-in-juniata-county-following-
overnight-storms/ 
 
CBS21: Roads closed in Juniata County after severe storm damage, flooding 
https://local21news.com/news/local/roads-closed-in-juniata-county-after-storms# 
 
WGAL: Some areas of South-Central Pennsylvania may have gotten 5 to 7 inches of rain in just 6 hours 
https://www.wgal.com/article/pennsylvania-storms-flooding-explainer/62016827 
 
WGAL: Bridge collapses after severe storms in Juniata County 
https://www.wgal.com/article/bridge-collapses-severe-storms-juniata-county-pennsylvania/62015744 
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WCAU News 10: Market Street Ramp to I-95 South in Philly to close for several weeks in September. 
From Wednesday, Sept. 11, through Sunday, Sept. 22, the Philadelphia Water Department will be 
performing sewer improvements on the Market Street Ramp to Interstate 95 South. 
https://www.nbcphiladelphia.com/news/local/market-street-ramp-i-95-south-philadelphia-close-
september/3955319/ 
 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Post-Gazette: Nearly 40 Pittsburgh Public Schools on half-day schedule Friday because of heat 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/education/2024/08/29/nearly-40-pittsburgh-public-
schools/stories/202408290116 
 
WPXI: Hot temperatures continue amongst Orange Air Quality Alert on Friday 
https://www.wpxi.com/weather/hot-temperatures-continue-amongst-orange-air-quality-alert-
friday/SV62GNL25BCDJN6LG5GRQJE46I/ 
 
York Daily Record: Judge agrees rezoning of land next to Prospect Hill Cemetery for warehouse was 
improper 
https://www.ydr.com/story/news/local/2024/08/29/judge-rezoning-of-land-next-to-prospect-hill-
cemetery-illegal-inch-warehouse/74997062007/ 
 
Reading Eagle: Schuylkill River Greenways and Take it Outdoors Adventures bring educational adventure 
on the river 
https://www.readingeagle.com/2024/08/30/schuylkill-river-greenways-and-take-it-outdoors-
adventures-brings-educational-adventure-on-the-river/ 
 
Lancaster Farming: ‘Oddball’ Cover Crops Featured at Penn State Research Farm 
https://www.lancasterfarming.com/farming-news/field-crops/oddball-cover-crops-featured-at-penn-
state-research-farm/article_6c0c2cfc-6468-11ef-8a9b-876191a94355.html 
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